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Newsletter #8
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“Little poppy given to me,


 Help me…”


Have your child tell you the rest of our poppy poem.





Just a reminder that next Friday is Remembrance Day so there is NO SCHOOL.





This week our focus has been on Remembrance Day. We have been singing songs and reading stories as well as having class discussions about the significance of the holiday. The children have been working on making big poppies and we have been working together as a class to create a poppy wreath that will be a part of our assembly next week. 





If you haven’t had a chance to check out the class blog yet, I encourage you to take some time to sit down with your child to look at it together. It will give you a chance to see some of the things that we have been doing in class.





mrsmacdonaldkindergarten.weebly.com








On Thursday we will be having our annual Remembrance Day assembly after recess. Our class, along with Ms. Evan’s class, will be performing at the assembly. Parents are welcome to attend. Our assembly should start at 11:00 in the gym.








We enjoyed our Halloween Celebration this week. It was great to see everyone in their costumes! We played Halloween Bingo, did some Halloween stations, and read a number of Halloween stories. Thank you to families that sent food for our party.








   Mrs. Sandra	


       MacDonald





We have been enjoying our buddy program with Mrs. Ruddick’s grade 4 class. This week the children worked on making torn paper names together with their big buddy. It was a great opportunity to work on learning the letters of their name as well as to practice tearing paper - which is a good fine motor task.  Ask your child how they made them. They had fun working on them with their buddy and their finished products looked great! I have posted a photo on the blog. 








